
MEMORANDUM
To: LLA Membership
From: Gary Weber
Date: January 3, 2007
Subject:  Annual Report on Lycolaw Website 

The LLA Website underwent significant changes in 2006.  

• After a number of years with Web hosting company PaOnline, we
shifted the site to 1&1.com, a much larger company with greater
resources.  At the same time we dramatically increased the
capacity of the site by 200%, at 40% of the previous cost, a
significant savings to the LLA.  

• As a result of a Web site evaluation, secured by Exec. Engel at a
regional ABA conference, the main page was redesigned to have a
cleaner and less cluttered appearance.  Hopefully, we have
succeeded in making the features more accessible.

Statistics for 2006:

• The site continues to have increased usage.  In December 2006,
there were nearly 50,000 page views by 22,746 unique visitors.

• By far the most popular pages are the attorney directory pages. 
LLA member directory pages were accessed 4237 times in
December.  This statistic demonstrates the importance of members
displaying accurate and useful information in their directory listing.

• The main page continues to include summaries of news and
articles about our members and their involvement in the
community.  In December, that page was accessed 4738 times,
and readers clicked on article summaries to read full articles 991
times.  This reinforces the importance of submitting information
about your involvement in the community to me for inclusion.

• 227 new court opinions were posted last year.  This brings the total
number of opinions available on the site to 1935, with 2013
summaries available.

• The site continues to offer up-to-date announcements, local rule
information, attorney directory and event scheduling notification. 
Announcements and orders from the Court, including the court
calendar, are posted.


